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February 14, 2024 

Share Your Thoughts: Connecting Victoria Avenue 
Walking and Cycling Improvements 

 

The City of Saskatoon (City), along with CIMA+, have developed a functional plan for 
improving walking and cycling facilities along Victoria Avenue between Taylor Street and 
Ruth Street. The project aims to improve the accessibility, comfort, convenience and safety 
of walking and cycling facilities. 
 

People shared opportunities and challenges for walking and cycling along Victoria Avenue 
in July 2024 that we considered while developing the recommended design. Thank you to 
everyone who has provided input so far. 
 

HAVE YOUR SAY  

The recommended design for Victoria Avenue is available for your feedback and we’d love 
to hear what you think. Your feedback will assist with finalizing the recommended design.  
 

The project team invites you to complete the online survey and attend the open house on 
Wednesday, March 5 from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. During this come-and-go event, participants 
will have the opportunity to ask questions and provide input on the recommended design.  

Don’t leave yourself out of the conversation! There are multiple ways to participate 
and provide us with your feedback. Please submit your feedback by March 21, 2025. 

Public Open House: 

When: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 
6:00 p.m. to 8:00 pm  

Where: Aden Bowman Collegiate 
1904 Clarence Avenue South  
Saskatoon, SK S7J 1L3 

 

Online survey:  
Go to  
saskatoon.ca/ConnectingVictoriaAve  
or scan the QR code to complete the 
survey. 

By email/phone: 
TransportationSurvey@saskatoon.ca or 
306-975-2476 
 
By mail: 
Transportation Customer Service 
222 – 3rd Avenue North 
Saskatoon, SK S7K 0J5 
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NEXT STEPS 

✓ Winter 2025: Round 2 Engagement – Present the recommended design, review and 
consider stakeholder feedback. 

✓ Spring 2025: Finalize the recommended design. 

✓ Spring 2025: Present the final plan to the Standing Policy Committee on 
Transportation and City Council.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


